

Society Board Meeting Report

At the meeting of the Board of Directors on March 24, 2017 the following decisions and reports were made:

2017 OPEA Awardees: Approval

The Ontario Professional Engineers Awards Committee (AWC) approved 11 members to receive awards in 2017. Recipients are PEO members in good standing as verified by PEO Regulatory Compliance staff.

- M. Monette recognized the significant work that H. Wojcinski, R. Clifton and C. Morris contributed to the PEO Awards Committee and thanked them on behalf of the OSPE Board.
- V. Mueller noted that this information remains confidential until the awardees have been notified and responded.